
 
 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS No 37 of 2025 
 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/87/01 
 
 
03 October 2025 
 
 
 

 Further to NtM 33 of 2025 - Investigative surveys for proposed cable route for 
second interconnector 

 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate of Transport Malta informs mariners that, further to 
‘Notice to Mariners (NtM) 33 of 2025’ - Investigative surveys for the proposed cable route 
for the second interconnector, an additional survey vessel named “NG Surveyor” will be 
participating in the Investigative Survey. 
 
 
Notice to Mariners No 33 of 2025 is to be amended accordingly. 
 
All the other information mentioned in Notice to Mariners No 33 of 2025 will remain valid. 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 194, 2123, 2124, 2537, 3538 
 
 
 


